
 

RPTA Scholarship 
Applications for 2015 are due by March 16, 2015. 

 

The Recycled Paperboard Technical Association has established a $5000 
scholarship to recognize outstanding students who are interested in the 
recycled paperboard industry. 

To qualify, students must meet the following criteria: 

• Maintain a 3.25 GPA 
• Declare a Paper Engineering or Science major 
• Served as a cooperative student or intern at a recycled paperboard mill 

or intend to do so 
• Comply with applicable requirements for maintaining paper foundation 

scholarships of your school 
• Comply with applicable scholarship policies of your school 

Submit application to rpta@rpta.org. 

For further information please contact:  Amy Schaffer at 847.622.2544 or 
aschaffer@rpta.org.  Or go to http://rpta.org/resources/rpta_scholarship.cfm. 

 


